

Castle Rock Downtown Alliance

A partnership between the Downtown Development Authority and Downtown Merchants Association

Monday, February 6, 2017

Ms. Sally Misare, Town Clerk Town of Castle Rock 100 North Wilcox Street Castle Rock, Colorado 80104

RE: DDA Board Seat Recommendation

Dear Ms. Misare,

At the regularly scheduled DDA Board meeting on Thursday, February 2, 2017, the Board voted unanimously to recommend Nick Hier to fill the vacant board seat. Per the Town of Castle Rock Ordinance, could you please present this to the Town Council for final approval at the next Council meeting?

Please contact me directly if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kevin Tilson

Downtown Alliance Director